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PCN Notice 

 
 

The JF08 series cable assemblies will have a change in cable material supplier and manufacturing 
location. All existing JF08 series part numbers will be changed to a sales status of pending 
obsolescence, and will be replaced by a new alternate part number. Limited quantities of the existing 
JF08 part numbers are still available for order, so please contact your JAE account manager for more 
information on available quantities. Once the current inventory of existing JF08 part numbers are 
depleted, all orders will need to be for the new alternate part numbers.  
 

 
Pending Obsolescence 

Part Number Alternate Part Number Pin Count Cable Length (cm) 

JF08R0R041020MA JF08R0R041020UA 41* 20 
JF08R0R041030MA JF08R0R041030UA 41* 30 
JF08R0R041040MA JF08R0R041040UA 41* 40 
JF08R0R051020MA JF08R0R051020UA 51 20 
JF08R0R051030MA JF08R0R051030UA 51 30 
JF08R0R051040MA JF08R0R051040UA 51 40 

 
 

Please make note that the new Alternate Part Numbers for all 41 pin count assemblies will not be 
available for order until August 6th, 2018. All 51 pin count alternate part numbers are available for order 
immediately.  
 
Changes to new alternate parts: 
 

1. The raw cable supplier will be changed but the specifications and overall dimensions of the 
cable and assembly will remain the same.  

2. The color of the outer insulating layer on 1 side of the cable will be all black. The previous 
version of the cable was white.  

3. The final cable and connector assembly location will be changed from a JAE manufacturing 
facility in the Philippines to a JAE manufacturing facility in China.  

 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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